
Have You Solved Your NIST SP 800-171 Requirement?

The Defense Federal Acquisition Regulation Supplement (DFARS) states that 

companies doing business with the government have a requirement to comply with 

NIST SP 800-171. The National Institute of Standards and Technology (NIST) Special 

Publication (SP) 800-171 Protecting Controlled Unclassified Information (CUI) in 

Nonfederal Information Systems and Organizations is explicitly designed to protect 

unclassified information outside the government.

Meeting this directive is not optional; it is a requirement that your company must

perform in order to work on existing contracts and to obtain new contracts for 

government work. Hawk Technologies is an established firm with the deep experience 

to provide your organization with the guidance and the resources to assess, implement, 

and manage the NIST SP 800-171 requirement. We can deliver a cost-effective 

solution because we understand that the level of response is different for every client.

Contact Hawk to begin your NIST SP 800-171 compliance project today!
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We provide the solution for you to reach NIST SP 800-171 compliance with confidence!
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